
Dear Friends,

In the name and memory of all those who were a part of the
Rue Amelot Committee,

In the name of all the people whom they helped in the dark
years,

In the name of the 1,000 children whom they rescued,

In my name and in the name of my family members,

I wish to thank the World Federation of Jewish Child Survivors
of the Holocaust for honoring, at their November 2009
Conference in Boston, the
work of the Rue Amelot Committee.

The men and women of the Committee did not regard
themselves as heroes.

They simply endeavored to help their fellow Jews as best as
they could.

I wish to thank Stefanie Seltzer, Rene Lichtman, and Nan
Lefenfeld for their support.

My daughter and I hope that we can be with you next year in
Chicago.

Gabrielle Jacoubovitch-Bouhana


